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TO:  Elizabeth Pauli, City Manager 
FROM: Tadd Wille, City Manager’s Office 
COPY:  Economic Development Committee 
PRESENTER: Tadd Wille, Deputy City manager, and Lynda Foster, Council Assistant 
SUBJECT: Council Policy Priorities for Economic Development Committee  
DATE:  July 18, 2019 
 
PRESENTATION TYPE: 
Other 
 
SUMMARY: 
At the 2019 Council Strategic Planning Work Session, Council identified a list of policy priorities for the 
year. The items were categorized by policy topic and assigned to the Council Committee that covered the 
policy’s scope of work. Since the Strategic Planning Work Session, Economic Development Committee 
(EDC) members have requested additional topics be brought to committee and Community and Economic 
Development Department (CEDD) staff have also identified additional presentations that may be valuable 
for Committee members.  
 
At the July 10, 2019, Special EDC meeting, EDC members clarified intent of policy topics. At this meeting 
EDC members will begin to prioritize and determine the order in which all of the pending topics for 
consideration will be prioritized for scheduling.  
 
BACKGROUND: 
Included with this memo is a document with the full list of identified EDC policies from the Council 
Strategic Planning Work Session and other pending items to be scheduled at EDC.  
 
ISSUE: 
EDC needs to determine which of their identified priorities are scheduled in the remaining 9 EDC meetings 
of 2019.  
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
There are no alternatives presented. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
To review the 2019 City Council Retreat policy topics within the scope of EDC, as well as other pending 
presentation topics, and determine which items should be scheduled first, scheduled as time allows, and put 
in a queue to be considered at a later time.   
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